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 February Half Term 
 	 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
During our February half term (Monday 12th-Friday 16th February) I am looking at the option of running a two-day football camp here at school. The camp with be delivered by qualified football coaches who also run holiday camps across other local authorities. The camp will be heavily subsidised by school to try and allow more children to attend. We will ask for payment of £7 per child per day. Proposed days will be Thursday 15th and Friday 16th February. This will be open for children in Reception through to Year six. 

Children would need to attend in sportswear to play football including shin pads and bring their own packed lunch. The club would be from 9.00am-2.00pm. Children will spend much of the day in the outdoors on our school field. 

Before I confirm this, I would need to take an expression of interest as the club would not be viable for very low numbers. Please can you complete the follow on Survey Monkey questionnaire. I will then confirm the booking by the end of the week if there is the demand to proceed.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Callaghan  
Mrs Callaghan  
Head of School  
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